
 
 
 

THE SACRED HEART LANGUAGE COLLEGE 
(Blessed Holy Family Catholic Academy Trust) 

A dynamic, lively and successful school for girls aged 11 – 16, judged 
‘outstanding’ by OFSTED for the second time and by the Diocese of            

Westminster for the third time  

 
 

Are you considering applying to join us in September 2022? 
  

Please visit  one of our Open Evenings:                                  
Wednesday 15th September, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.                       
Thursday 23rd September, 4:00 - 6:00 p.m.   

 

Covid Safety                                                                                                          
If feeling unwell please do not attend.  A virtual tour will be 
available on our website.  All are asked to wear a mask and 

maintain social distancing on arrival at school 

 2021 GCSE Results                                                                                              

95% of our pupils achieved 5 or more GCSE passes at grades 9-4                 
including English & Maths 

The percentage of passes at grades 9-7 was 57%  
  
  

 

 

 
 

Applications for September 2022 must be submitted by 31
st

 October 2021.                

All applicants must return a supplementary application form to the school plus an  

application to the council where the child is resident  
 

“The Sacred Heart is an outstanding School” 

OFSTED, March 2014 


